
JULY 2021 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Meetings are open to the public with limited space and by Tele-Conference  
 If you would like to participate by tele-conference, please call City Hall to get the call in information  

If you have a disability that requires additional assistance please call City Hall. 
 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, July 12th - 7:00 PM ; Public Hearing, Development Code Update 

 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, July 26th - 4:30 PM 

 

Parks and Recreation Meeting  
Tuesday, July 6th - 6:00 PM 

 

City Hall and Public Works will be closed Monday, July 5th  

____________________________________________________________ 
National Night Out in the Church Park  

 

August 3rd; 5-8PM  

Vendor Booths 5-8 PM; Live Music, 6-8PM  

Bring your blankets or lawn chairs and enjoy the music!  
 

If you wish to be a vendor contact City Hall at 503-769-5475 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

Open City Council Position 

If you are interested in serving on the city council please contact me (Mayor   

Kingsbury), one of the other council members, or city hall.  

Applications are available at City Hall or online on the City website. An open  

Council position is filled by a majority vote of the remaining council members and 

will serve for the remainder of Greg’s term, which ends December 2022.  

Deadline to apply is July 9th 2021. 

—————————————————————————————————- 
1st Annual Hassler Farms Neighborhood sale in Sublimity, July 9, 10, & 11th 

(Sunday optional). 20+ homes participating.  

Take Church St and turn right on Arbor St, map on corner. 

Marian Estates is also participating with the individual independent living houses.  

—————————————————————————————————- 

Farming Equipment  
We live in a Farming Community. There will be Farm equipment and  

vehicles on the roads.  

Please use patience and caution  
 

 

City of Sublimity  

245 NW Johnson St. 

PO Box 146 

Sublimity, OR 97385 

503-769-5475 

www.cityofsublimity.org 
 

__________________________________ 
If you are mailing your  

payment to the City, make 

sure you are sending it to PO 

Box 146 Sublimity, OR 97385  

 
PAY YOUR BILL ONLINE 

XPRESS BILLPAY 

Xpressbillpay.com  

View & Pay, Account History 

Paperless, Auto Pay 
 

Trash Cans  
As a courtesy to your  

neighbors, be sure to remove 

your trash and recycling cans 

from the curb after pick-up 

day. It is City policy to keep 

the streets and sidewalks 

clear. Trash cans should be 

kept on the side of your 

home. 

 

Garage Sale Permits 

A reminder that in order to 

have a garage sale, you 

must first have a garage  

sale permit. (2 allowed per 

year) Permits are available 

at City Hall during normal  

business hours for $5.00.  

 

Park Shelter Reservations 
Park Shelters are available for 

reservation. Contact City Hall 

for availability, and a 

reservation form.  
.   



Mayor’s Message  
 

Hello everyone,  
     It is with much sadness to inform you that your hardworking councilman Greg    

Atkin submitted his resignation due to personal reasons. Greg has worked tirelessly 
for the citizens of Sublimity. In just the last 2 years Greg has spearheaded the mask 

building project at the start of the COVID pandemic, took the lead on the new website 
for Sublimity, which we will be unveiling soon, and also took the lead in the           

codification process which will help us enforce our code. Greg, Thank you for your 
service to Sublimity, you will be missed!   

     If you are interested in serving on the council in Greg’s position, please contact 
me, one of the other council members or city hall. Applications are available at City 
Hall. An open Council position is filled by a majority vote of the remaining council 
members and will serve for the remainder of Greg’s term, which ends December 

2022. 
    As outlined in the Charter for the City of Sublimity and after much research on how 
to enforce the City of Sublimity’s ordinance violations, we appointed Judge Jonathan 
Clark as the judge for the Municipal Court of Sublimity, effective July 1rst.  He will be 

in Sublimity each quarter and will be hearing Sublimity ordinance violations.  We    
appointed Judge Clark for one year and will review the process each year and make 

changes as needed.  
   I enjoy hearing from you and as always if you have a question, comment or       

concern, feel free to contact me at james.kingsbury@cityofsublimity.org. 
 

Thank you, 
Jim Kingsbury 

Mayor 

 

Frequently asked Questions at City Hall  
Along with City Ordinance, you should always check with your CCR’s before building accessory structures or 

parking a recreational vehicle in your driveway.  CCR’s take precedence over the City Ordinances.  

Lost and Found: City Hall has a lost and found. If you have lost something in one of the City parks, be sure to check 

with City Hall to see if it has been turned in. If you find that someone has left a belonging behind, you can turn it in to 

City Hall.  

Backflow Devices: Backflow devices must be tested annually. A list of backflow inspectors can be found on the City 

website or at City Hall.                                                  

Building a fence? Please make sure you contact City Hall for a permit. Although there is no fee to build a fence, the 

city does have codes that need to be followed and they require approval.  

Building a storage shed? Sheds under 200sq feet do not require a permit. If you are  

building anything bigger you must get a structural permit from the city and follow city codes.  

Parking on Street: NO Parking of Cargo Trailers, RVs, Boats or any vehicle of any type is allowed on the street for 

more than 72 hours. 

Garage Sales: You are required to obtain a $5.00 permit from City Hall before having a garage sale.  


